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I ask the committee to represent the citizens of Oregon rather than those of other countries by
opposing HB 2015, “Equal Access to Roads Act”.    The voters of Oregon spoke clearly on this when
we voted overwhelmingly for Measure 88 in 2014 to end the State practice of granting driver license
to illegal aliens.  What a slap in the face it would be for the legislature to reverse that in clear
disregard for the will of the Citizens.   It makes no more sense to give illegal aliens equal access to
roads than to give shoplifters equal access to merchandise.  Their initial and defining act in the U.S.
was to completely disregard our laws.  Drivers licenses would only legitimize these crimes and
enable illegal aliens to compete with our Citizens for jobs, housing, and public education.
 
Respectfully,
John Macklin
Gresham
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